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Sermons can be found online at harriscovenant.org. Click on “resources”, then 

“sermons”, then the one you wish to hear. 

HCC 

    “Loving God and Loving Others” Prayer Needs 

the family of Delray Anderson (Ed & Sharon Niemela’s son-in-law) 

Roland Silen (missionary to the Amazon region of Colombia) 

Dennis Erickson 

Jolena Axberg 

Sharon Niemela 

Serving Our Country 

Greg Perrault, Jared Carlson, Ryan Pietila, Ethan Yerigan, Zane Draper 

 Harris 

   Covenant 

      Church 

Our Vitality Partner 

Calvary Covenant Church, Grantsburg, WI                                       

Scott Sagle, Pastor 



 
Sixth Sunday after Pentecost 

July 1, 2018 

Communion and Benevolence Sunday 

 

Gathering 

Prelude 

Opening Song 

Welcome/Call to Worship 

Praise Songs 

Surprise Box 

 

The Word 

Genesis 18:17-33; Isaiah 38:1-8; 2 Corinthians 12:2-10 

“Who Is God...to Let Us Negotiate with Him?” 

 

Response 

Celebration of Communion 

Prayer 

Offering 

Announcements 

Sending Song 

Benediction 

Postlude 

Summer Schedule 

10:00 a.m. Coffee & Fellowship 

10:30 a.m. Worship 

 

6:30 pm Wednesdays - Youth Group at North Branch Central Park 

We are putting together a group interested in learning to share faith more       
effectively. Gloria Tofte will host it. It will meet once or a few times, depending 
upon the needs of the group. If you are interested, please see Pastor Steve. 

We are partnering with NorthBrook Church for summer children’s ministry. 

This year it will be a series of Backyard Bible Clubs. See Pastor Steve for info 

on helping, or the sign-up list in the coffee bar. 

There is a new prayer chain sign-up list at the back of the sanctuary. You may 

sign up to be on the e-mail list or phone tree. The purpose of the chain is to 

cover our church people and our community with prayer in a time of crisis. 

Red Cross Blood Drive here at Harris Covenant Church                                            

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 from 1pm to 7pm.                                                                     

You can call 1-800-733-2767 or visit redcrossblood.org to schedule an appoint-

ment. Or talk to Jane Erickson about signing up. 

Chisago County American Cancer Relay for Life will be held this year on       

Saturday, July 14, 4-10 pm at the south end of the North Branch Mall. Come 

and enjoy supper and help celebrate cancer survivors, caregivers and remem-

ber those who have lost their battle to this horrible disease. 

After 30+ years Sandy Goranson is retiring from doing our weekly bulletin. We 

are so grateful for her skills and positive attitude! Sandy has rolled with all the 

changes in technology and church life. May God bless her in a new season of 

well-deserved rest! 

Which means there is an opening for someone new to be our office person. 

Doing the bulletin is one aspect of the ministry. Keeping the church calendar, 

posting on the bulletin board and updating church directories are also          

important functions. The job could expand into working with the church web-

site and creating a new church Facebook page accessible to the community. 

See our chairman, Brad Jacobson, or Pastor Steve if you are interested.                                                      

The position will be open on August 1. 

There is also a need to find a person or persons who would like to help out 

with the coffee time. Please talk to Julie Lund for more details. 

    Today’s Serving Group                                                                         

        Ushers:  Steve & Therese Schmidt 

Reader:  Steve Schmidt 

Praise Team 1     

Next Week’s Serving Group 

Ushers:  Seth & Tracy Draper 

Reader:  Seth Draper 

Praise Team 2 

We welcome children of all ages to join us for worship. An unattended family room is available 

during the Worship Service for parents and children if needed. The service is televised. 


